
 

Welcome to Year 5 

On the next few pages of your homework book, please find an 

outline of the four written methods which we will learn this year. 

If you need any further support or guidance, then please take a 

look at our class page on the website which holds links to the 

calculation policy and has videos modelling the methods. If you 

need any further support, then please do not hesitate to contact 

one of us. 

Mrs Higginson and Mrs Evans  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


